
Sundermeyer, Susan 

From: Rogers, John

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2009 12:27 PM

To: Sundermeyer, Susan

Cc: Mantle, Lena

Subject: FW: NRDC comments for Oct. 19 workshop

Importance: High

Attachments: Microsoft Word - Comments for October 19 workshop.pdf
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Susan: 
  
Please file this email and attachment in EW-2009-0412. 
  
Thanks, 
  
John 
  

From: Sullivan, Dylan [mailto:dsullivan@nrdc.org]  
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2009 8:53 AM 
To: Rogers, John 
Cc: Mantle, Lena; pamela@gracefulsystems.com 
Subject: NRDC comments for Oct. 19 workshop 
Importance: High 
  
Please see the attached comments of the Natural Resources Defense Council for the October 19, 2009 workshop 
for case number EW-2009-0412. Please also file this in the docket. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Dylan Sullivan 
  
Energy Advocate 
Natural Resources Defense Council, Midwest Office 
2 N Riverside Plaza, Ste. 2250 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 
(312) 651-7911 
dsullivan@nrdc.org 
  


